
Centennial Elementary 
Calendar of Events 

 

2-26 Kindergarten Rally 6pm 

2-26 Pro-Kids Assembly Fami-

ly Show 6:30pm 

2-26 5th & 6th Grade Band 

Concert 7pm Eastview 

2-27 Institute Day-No School 

3-3 Meet the Principal 

8:30am 

3-4 Chorus Concert 3pm 

3-4 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

3-9/3-20 PARCC Testing 

3-9 Market Day Pick-up 

3-13 Daddy/Daughter Dance 

7-9pm Gym 

3-16/3-20 Book Fair 

3-19 Book Fair 6-8pm 

3-20 Spring Break Begins at 

end of day 

3-21/3-29 Spring Break 

3-30 Classes Resume 

3-31 6th Grade Camp 

4-1 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

4-2 6th Grade Medieval Fair 

4-3 Spring Holiday No School 

4-6/ 4-27 MAP Testing 

4-13 Market Day Pick-up 

4-27 5th & 7th Grade Band 

Concert 7pm BHS 

4-27/5-13 PARCC Testing 

4-28 6th & 8th Band Concert 

7pm BHS 

5-1 SIP Day-No School 

5-5 Meet the Principal 

8:30am 

5-5 Track Meet 5th & 6th 

Grade 3pm  

5-6 PTC Meeting 6:30pm 

5-11 Market Day Pick-up 

Extreme Cold Morning Procedure 
Students will NOT be allowed into the school building until 8:15am on days when there is extreme 

cold (10 degrees or lower wind chill).  Supervisors are available to help students at 8:15am.  Primary 

students will enter at Door #1 (main entrance of school) and stay in the inside school corridor until 

just before school begins at 8:30am.  The Intermediate grades (3-6) students will be allowed in the 

building and will stay in the multi-purpose room until just before school starts. 

Students who are involved in school scheduled activities will be allowed in just before their activity 

begins in the morning. 

PTC Hosts Honors Night 
The PTC will be hosting an Honors Night on Wednesday, March 4th at 6:30pm honoring our B.O.B, 

Battle of the Books Team.  Mrs. Stoughton has been the coach for many years and credits her stu-

dents for another successful year.   

There will be many openings on the board of the PTC for the 2015-2016 school year since many of 

the leadership will be moving on from Centennial.  Please consider stepping up to be a valuable part 

of the organization that does so much for our students.   

Happenings at Centennial 
PARCC testing will begin March 9 –20 for our 3rd-6th grade students.  Please help them do their best 

by having a great breakfast each morning and getting lots of rest.  Map testing will be in April.  

The Centennial Girls basketball team finished the season undefeated with a record of 6 wins. The 

boys finished the season with a record of 4-2.  The 5th & 6th grade students are currently participat-

ing in before school volleyball.  The volleyball team will play games against other schools in March. 

Upcoming Sports Opportunities for our students:  5th & 6th Grade Track in April, 3rd & 4th Grade 

Track in May, 2nd Grade before school basketball in April and 1st Grade before school basketball in 

May.  Look for forms coming home. 

Our 4th grade has been busy this year working on a Penguin non-fiction unit, “Do you want to build 

a Snowman” expository writing, and preparing for their State Fair by researching their individual 

states and learning all the 50 states plus capitals.   

The last Book Fair for the year will take place March 16-20th.  The Family Evening Event will be on 

Thursday, March 19th from 6-8pm in the Library.  The students will be allowed to shop during their 

regular library day/time.   

Volunteer Brigade is looking for more volunteers to help at our school.  Please call the main office to 

let us know you are ready to “step up” to help. 

We are still looking for a noon supervisor.  Please consider applying at the District Offices for this 

position.   

If you haven’t participated in the Illinois 5Essentials Survey, please consider doing so.  Here is the 

link for your reference: http://www.edline.net/pages/SDU46/Parents_Students/

Illinois_5Essentails_Survey 

On the 2nd page, you will find our results of the Family and Community Engagement Survey.  We are 

very proud of the work we do at Centennial.  As always, you can find information on our website 

anytime: http://www.edline.net/pages/Centennial_School 

Dr. Thomas Stiglic, Principal 
March 2015 
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